
 

 
            RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 

 

RVS/CIR/197/2022-23                                                                                         15th FEB 2023                      
BAGLESS DAY-24TH FEB 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings!   

Please note that Friday, 24th February 2023 will be a Bagless Day for the students 
of Grades Pre-Nur to VIII. Students will be engaged in various types of enrichment 
activities involving arts, quizzes, sports, and vocational crafts. Students from 
Grades I-V will also be preparing for their interdisciplinary subject presentation - 
‘Confluence.’ 
Please make a note of a few important points:   

a) It is a regular working day for students. Kindly ensure that your ward is 
present as these activities are very important for developing the 21st 
century skills like creativity, communication, critical thinking, and problem 
solving. 

b) Subject enrichment activities will be conducted for the students of Grades 
VI – VIII.  

c) Students do not have to carry their school bags but must bring their water 
bottles.  

 

In case of any queries, please contact the Class Teacher.  

 

Warm Regards  
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari   
Principal  


